

June 13, 2016

City of London
Planning and Environment Committee
Attention: Phil Squire, Chair
300 Dufferin Ave
PO BOX 5035
London Ont N6A 4L9

Dear Councillor Phil Squire,

Western University would like to thank the City of London for continuing to provide a process for commenting on the London Plan as it moves through the approval process. We have provided significant comments to the Planning Department during both of the previous review periods. On subsequent review of the latest draft of the London Plan, it does not appear that a majority of our comments have been addressed.

We would ask the Planning Committee to provide direction to city staff to set-up an opportunity for our previous comments to be addressed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

Gitta Kulczycki

Vice-President (Resources & Operations)

Sitta Kulezychi

c: Heather Lysynski – Planning Committee John Fleming – Director of Planning Cathy Saunders – City Clerk